
Collaboration Day Summary -  September 2 
ELD Teachers 
 
ELD teachers met with the Chief Director of Assessment, Research, Consolidated Programs 
and CALPADs to begin planning the ELAC parent meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 
29th at 6:30 and the iPad Distribution meeting scheduled for October 6th at 6:30. They also 
discussed how to support teachers with the ELD Standards Progress Report now due every 
trimester and the possibility of having the Progress Report in Illuminate. They shared monthly 
ELD newsletter ideas to keep communication lines open between the ELD teachers/program 
and the parents. A timeline was set for addressing revisions to the reclassification to fluent 
guidelines and updates to the ELD Master Plan.  
 


